


@ec.europa.eu>; @ec.europa.eu>; GRASSI Stefano 
<Stefano.GRASSI@ec.europa.eu> 
Subject: Re: Save the date: Round-table discussion with Commissioner Simson on the regulation 
for the hydrogen market - 11 November 2021, 15.00h 
 
Dear , 
 
Ms Hermes should have received it this afternoon. Please let us know should this not be the 
case. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Tatiana Marquez 
 
 
De: @gasunie.nl> 
Fecha: martes, 9 de noviembre de 2021, 16:06:33 
Para: "MARQUEZ URIARTE Tatiana (CAB-SIMSON)" <Tatiana.MARQUEZ-
URIARTE@ec.europa.eu> 
Cc:  (CAB-SIMSON)" 

@ec.europa.eu>,  (CAB-SIMSON)" @ec.europa.eu>,  
(CAB-SIMSON)" @ec.europa.eu>, "GRASSI Stefano (CAB-SIMSON)" 
<Stefano.GRASSI@ec.europa.eu> 
Asunto: Re: Save the date: Round-table discussion with Commissioner Simson on the regulation 
for the hydrogen market - 11 November 2021, 15.00h 
 
Dear Mrs Marquez,  
 
Coming back to the round table of Thursday, it seems  did not receive the invitation. 
We were also wondering whether we could receive the list of participants and the 
agenda/topics for discussion?  
 
Many thanks in advance. 

With kind regards, 
 

 
 

 
Sent from my mobile 
Apologies for brevity and typos 
 

On 5 Nov 2021, at 17:01, MARQUEZ URIARTE Tatiana <Tatiana.MARQUEZ-
URIARTE@ec.europa.eu> wrote: 

  





<Stefano.GRASSI@ec.europa.eu> 
Cc:

@ec.europa.eu>; @ec.europa.eu>;  
@ec.europa.eu> 

Subject: RE: Save the date: Round-table discussion with Commissioner 
Simson on the regulation for the hydrogen market - 11 November 2021, 
15.00h 
  
Dear , 
  
It is of course possible that  participates in the 
roundtable on behalf of . 
Alternatively, we are organising another roundtable next Monday 8 
November at 10h30. The focus of this roundtable would be the 
promotion of renewables and low-carbon gases and gas Security of 
Supply. However, there is certain flexibility and  would be 
very much welcome to address any gas or hydrogen regulatory issue 
that he considers convenient.  
  
Please let me know which of the two options would be more suitable for 
you. 
  
Kind regards, 
  
  
Tatiana Márquez Uriarte 
Member of Cabinet Simson 
(32)(0)22997743 
  
      
  

From: @gasunie.nl>  
Sent: Wednesday, November 3, 2021 1:04 PM 
To: GRASSI Stefano (CAB-SIMSON) 
<Stefano.GRASSI@ec.europa.eu> 
Cc: MARQUEZ URIARTE Tatiana (CAB-SIMSON) 
<Tatiana.MARQUEZ-URIARxx@xx.xxxopa.eu >;  

 (CAB-SIMSON) 
@ec.europa.eu>;  (CAB-SIMSON) 

@ec.europa.eu>;  (CAB-SIMSON) 
@ec.europa.eu> 

Subject: RE: Save the date: Round-table discussion with 
Commissioner Simson on the regulation for the hydrogen 
market - 11 November 2021, 15.00h 
  
Dear Mr Grassi,  
  



On behalf of , many thanks for your email 
and the invitation to join the roundtable.  
  
I have tried to reach you directly in order to discuss the 
event.  
  
Even though looking forward to it, it seems that  

may not be able to join. Should it not be 
possible for him to join, would it be possible to ask a 

 to replace him?  
In order to help organising this event, we were 
wondering whether we could receive the list of 
participants that have already confirmed/been reached 
out to? 
  
Many thanks in advance.  
  
Best regards, 

 
  
  
Met vriendelijke groet,  
Kind regards, 
  

 

 
 

I: www.gasunie.nl 
  
  
Van: @ec.europa.eu> 
Namens GRASSI Stefano 
Verzonden: vrijdag 29 oktober 2021 18:40 
Aan: @gasunie.nl> 
CC: GRASSI Stefano <Stefano.GRASSI@ec.europa.eu>; 
MARQUEZ URIARTE Tatiana <Tatiana.MARQUEZ-
URIARTE@ec.europa.eu>;  

@ec.europa.eu>;  
@ec.europa.eu>;  

@ec.europa.eu> 
Onderwerp: Save the date: Round-table discussion with 
Commissioner Simson on the regulation for the hydrogen 
market - 11 November 2021, 15.00h 
  
Dear , 
  
The Commission is preparing a Hydrogen and Gas 
Decarbonisation Package to be adopted by the end of the year. 
The Commission organised a public consultation last spring in 
order to get the views from a broad range of stakeholders. As 
we advance in the preparation of the proposal we would like to 



pursue this consultation. As the Gasunie has been actively 
involved in the debate on hydrogen and the creation of a 
hydrogen market, we would like to invite you to a round-table 
discussion with Commissioner Simson on the regulation for the 
hydrogen market. The roundtable will be organised in virtual 
format and will take place on 11 November at 15.00h. 

Please kindly let us know if you would be interested in 
participating in the roundtable. A formal invitation by 
Commissioner Simson will follow.

Looking forward to hearing from you.

Kind regards,

Stefano GRASSI
Head of Cabinet 

    
European Commission

Cabinet of Kadri SIMSON, Commissioner for energy
BERL 8/103
B-1000 Brussels/Belgium
Office +32 2 2958898
Mob. +32 460 758898

This communication is intended only for use by the 
addressee. It may contain confidential or privileged 
information. If you receive this communication 
unintentionally, please let us know by replying 
immediately. N.V. Nederlandse Gasunie does not guarantee 
that the information sent with this E-mail is correct and 
does not accept any liability for damages related thereto.

This communication is intended only for use by the addressee. It 
may contain confidential or privileged information. If you receive 
this communication unintentionally, please let us know by replying 
immediately. N.V. Nederlandse Gasunie does not guarantee that 
the information sent with this E-mail is correct and does not accept 
any liability for damages related thereto.

This communication is intended only for use by the addressee. It may contain 
confidential or privileged information. If you receive this communication unintentionally, 
please let us know by replying immediately. N.V. Nederlandse Gasunie does not 



guarantee that the information sent with this E-mail is correct and does not accept any 
liability for damages related thereto.  
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